








6th November 2020




Dear

Following guidelines from Government, we can continue visiting as before.  This has worked so far and we have remained Covid free. 
 
However, we have been required to install a perspex screen in the Conservatory between you and your relative/friend.

We hope that this doesn’t cause too many difficulties with communication.  A staff member is supervising and is available should you need assistance. 
 
Please can I remind you that visits are restricted to 20 minutes.

I hope you all stay safe,
Kind regards




Pam Bourton
Head of Care




